
 

 

Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

18 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

March 20, 2019 
 

Andy Fiske, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg Vice Chairman Tom Fichtner - BOH Member  

 

Location – Board of Health Office– 18 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

The Board reviewed the comments from Town Counsel (Cynthia Amara) regarding the contract 

with Simply Recycling.  Ms. Amara will be attending the next meeting to go over it with the 

Board.  Andy asked Missy to reach out to Steve from Simply Recycling to attend that meeting.   

 

Tom and Missy met with Town Counsel Cynthia Amara to discuss the issues with Marchand 

Septic.  She agreed, given the history of this company’s business history in the Town of Mendon, 

that she did not feel it was unreasonable if the Board requested additional requirements. Some 

reasonable examples would be presenting a copy of the owners Commercial Driver’s License, 

proof of ownership by the son if he is taking over from his father, copy of the registration and 

possibly inspection of the vehicles that will be used in Mendon.  

 

Ms. Amara agreed to attend the Board’s meeting on Wednesday, March 27, 2019 to review the 

contract with Simply Recycling and Marchand Septic. 

 

Alan made a motion to approved the minutes from January 23, 2019, February 20, 2019 and 

March 7, 2019.  Tom seconds the motion, with corrections on February and March.  All 

members agreed.  Motion carried.   

 

Andy asked Missy to send Lenny up to 28 Bellingham Street.  He had received a call from 

Mendon Police Department with regards to squatters living in a camper on the property.  The 

owner did not give permission but her daughter did.  Andy wants Lenny to check on the septic 

line.  It was his understanding somehow a sewer line from the camper was connected to the 

house system.   

 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved May 8, 2019 


